

OFFICE OF THE DEAN & PRINCIPAL FAKIR MOHAN MEDICAL COLLEGE & HOSPITAL, BALASORE



(Formerly known as Government Medical College & Hospital, Balasore) At/Po/Dist.- Balasore, Pin- 756019 (Odisha)

E-mail: dean.gmchb@gmail.com , Tel 06782 - 224901, Fax: 06782 - 224901

No: 289 D/FMMCHB

Date: 04.02.2021

NOTICE

The 1st Professional MBBS offline orientation classes of admission batch 2020-21 will start from 8th February, 2021. So all studentshould reach the hostel premises before 8th February, 2021. Their COVID-19 screening test will be done on 8th February forenoon and introduction will be done in afternoon session.

Fakir Mohan Medical College and Hospital, Balasore

8 Hospital: 2021

Memo No. 290 /D/FMMCHB

Copy forwarded to notice boards/College website for information of all concerned.

Copy forwarded to Medical Superintendent, FMMCH, Balasore for information and she is requested to make necessary arrangements for the COVID-19 screening test of the students on the date mentioned above.

Fakir Mohan Medical College and Hospital, Balasore

Dean & Principal Fakir Mohan Medical College & Hospital, Balasore.